
 

 

 

Virginia 250 Preservation Fund 
 

 

The Virginia 250 Preservation Fund officially launched on July 17th. DHR received 227 pre-
applications in total of almost $137M in requests by the deadline of August 30th.  

The preapplications were screened to confirm that the applicants and projects met the 
eligibility requirements.  

 On September 16th, all but about ten preapplications were invited to submit full 
applications which are due October 18th.   

Following this deadline, the Dept. of Historic Resources will immediately begin scoring 
each proposal using the established evaluation criteria. It is hoped that the final selection 
of grant awards will be determined and announced by the end of the calendar year. More 
information is available at https://www.dhr.virginia.gov/grant-funding/virginia-250-
preservation-fund/ 
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